
From: David Carter
To: Mike Murray; Jon Anglin; Paul Stevens
Subject: Beach Reg signs at pedistrian walk overs
Date: 11/19/2010 09:38 AM

There is another sign that needs to be considered, it is the signs that we have posted
along the boardwalks and paths, primarily in the village areas and from the NPS parking
lots. This was a plastic sign that is 12 inches wide by 18 inches high.

The only change would be to the beach fire wording, I suggest it say;

Small beach fires allowed by permit only from 6 AM to 10 PM

Strike the wording about below high tide mark and 100’ from vegetation, as these would
be explained in the permit.

I believe that when McCutcheon and Noarh had ordered these we had gotten about 200.
This was not enough to do the trails and board walks in just the Hatteras district, I would
suggest 500 plus.
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David W. Carter, Hatteras District Ranger
Cape Hatteras National Seashore
PO Box 190
46500 Lighthouse Road
Buxton, NC 27920
252-475-8326
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